
A list of Forest Crop Law (FCL) and Managed Forest Law (MFL) orders that will expire from the 

programs on December 31, 2014 will be posted on the Department of Natural Resources website at 

http://dnr.wi.gov/topic/ForestLandowners/reports.html. The department will not be issuing or 

recording orders for expiration of these orders.  Effective January 1, 2015, the descriptions listed in 

reports available on the website will no longer be shown on the Department's master listing.   

If any of these descriptions are being enrolled back into the MFL program, orders of designation were 

mailed in November, 2014 and will be effective January 1, 2015.  

If you have questions about expiring FCL and MFL orders, please contact the Forest Tax Program 

Specialist assigned to your county.   
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